April 5, 2024
To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing this letter of today on behalf of Donny Pennington for the school district of Wyandotte. |
worked with Coach Pennington at Neosho High School for three years while he served as a teacher and
coach. During my time working with Donny, | watched him build relationships with students both in the
classroom and on the field. | am certain that many of relationships are still maintained to this day, years
after students graduate and move into their adult life.

The ability to hold people accountable, resolve scheduling conflicts, and control game day operations
would be additional strengths that he would bring to your district.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at any time.

Sincerely,

On 12ed
Cori Reid
Associate Athletic Director for Internal Operations
Missouri Southern State University

reid-c@mssu.edu

417-625-3576



